
 

 

 

 

Our summer fair is almost here and we are very excited that we will be able to 

get together as a community to raise money for our children. 

The raffle tickets that you have been selling have been coming in thick and fast 

and we are extremely grateful for all your hard work. If you still have any raffle 

tickets at home that you do not want to purchase, please return them to the 

school office and we can resell them at the fair. 

We have started to receive a few decorated boxes and they look amazing! 

Please continue to decorate your boxes at home, fill them with treats and 

return them to school by Thursday 23rd June. 

Remember it will be a non-uniform day on Friday 24th June. Instead of paying 

£1, we ask that you donate a bottle for our bottle stall. This can be a bottle of 

anything-shampoo, conditioner, pop etc. 

We are still looking for donations of bottles of wine and cakes. If you are able 

to donate any, please bring them to school by Thursday 23rd June. 

We are extremely grateful for your generosity and support to our school. Look 

forward to seeing you all on Friday 24th June at 4pm come rain or shine! 

 


